
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aanii, Northern Shores Community Development, Inc. has been awarded funding to support Native 

American Businesses affected by the hardships of Covid through the CDFI RRP program. We are happy 

to announce this funding opportunity, and below, you will find contact information and a link to guide 

you on how to apply for funding. This funding award focuses on Native American Business 

owners/Artisans in all areas of business. 

Many Native American businesses need working capital, funding for marketing & advertising, and a 

variety of purposes to develop and increase their business since Covid. Give us a call or email.  

https://nscdi.org/application/ 

https://nscdi.org/contact/ 

Or Contact Us at:  PH: (231) 347-6753/FX: (231) 347-6786- 

We look forward to working with you and furthering your business growth and success!  

 

https://nscdi.org/application/
https://nscdi.org/contact/

